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Walters Removed from Kingfisher Case 
 

Oklahoma City, Okla – State Superintendent Ryan Walters has released the following 

statement regarding the Oklahoma Supreme Court’s dismissal of a lawsuit (case 121,552) filed 

against OSDE and himself: 

 

“Naming OSDE and me as defendants was nothing but a PR stunt from the leftist trial lawyers in 

this case,” said Superintendent Walters. “There is an ongoing investigation into the allegations 

at the core of this litigation, and nothing is more important than the safety and security of our 

students.”  
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